
 
  
June 1, 2004 
 
VIA: E-mail  
 
Dear Kivalliq Distribution List: 
 
Re: Your comments on a NRI permit application  
NIRB File #: 04YN076 
Project Title: The PolarDARN radar for Rankin Inlet 
Proponent: Dr. George Sofko 
 
The Nunavut Impact Review Board received a NRI application for research on the above-
mentioned project. Please use the NIRB file no. 04YN076, and the contact person listed 
below, in all future correspondence regarding this application. 
 
The application documents are available through the internet on the NIRB ftp site at 
www://ftp.nunavut.ca/nirb in the folder “04YN076“.  
 
Please assess the project proposal for the potential effects on the ecosystemic and socio-
economic environments, from your knowledge of the area or your field of expertise and 
forward your comments and recommendations to NIRB by Wednesday, June 23, 2004.  
 
A comment form has been included with the package. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the application, please do not hesitate to contact our 
office.  Your input is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Gladys Joudrey 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Phone (867) 983-2593 
Fax (867) 983-2574 or  
       (867) 983-2594 
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